
 

Friday 8th September 2023 
 

Re: Y6 welcome presentation 
 

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to a “Welcome to Y6 presentation” on Tuesday 26th September in Padley 
Classroom starting at 3.20pm. 
 
The presentation will include information about: 
 

● What to expect in Y6 

● Brief outline of wider curriculum content 

● A look at SATS tests, how we prepare the children and what parents/carers can do to support 

● Details about the residential trip to Hawkshead in the Lake District which will take place 
Tuesday 4th   – Friday 7th June 2024 

 
Due to limited space, we will not be able to accommodate the children in this meeting. We will be 
sharing parts of the presentation with them later on that week. We will also make the slides available 
to view after the presentation for anyone who cannot attend. 
 
We look forward to meeting everyone. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Guy Willatt 
Deputy Head  
 


